
WEST WARREN-WARREN WATER IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT

5783 W 950 N

WARREN, UTAH 84404

801-731-1702

www.westwarrenwtr@gmail.com

October 4,2018

On Behalf of: Kenny Palmer

The West Warren and Warren Water Improvement District will supply culinary water to the
Fenster Subdivision, phase three (12 building lots) located on 5500 West in Warren Utah.

The water is available upon request and payment of the current connection fee and impact
fees at the time of construction and must be paid prior to the beginning of construction on each
of the individual lots.

Should you have questions or comments, please contact the district clerk at the phone or e-
mail listed above.

Sincerely,

Connie S. Judkins

District Clerk

West Warren and Warren
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